PA NWTF Presidents Report
Skip Motts

March 1 2013-May 31, 2013

Processed and approved Superfund requests from March-May 2013

Finalized the new committee list and added new board members to

the list.

Attended the Honey Hole chapter banquet

Attended local chapter meetings in March and April

Got approval from Joe Neville for the upcoming PGC digest ad.

Made arrangements with Bob Schwalm to attend the April PGC
meeting due to a conflict in my schedule. {Thank you Bob for

attending for us}

Attended the Save the Habitat Save the Hunt organizational meeting

in State College

Reviewed the PGC May working group meeting via video.



